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  WHAT’S NEW:
We recognize that some schools across the tristate area are closing 

temporarily or for longer periods. We recognize the complications this will create 

for families and thus our workforce. Please be assured we are aware and working 

on additional information for staff and contingency plans and alternatives. 

  WHAT’S KEY:
We have updated our Public Meetings, Lectures, and Event Policy. It is 

critical that you, your teams, and members throughout the Mount Sinai 

community know about these important changes.  

  WHAT’S GOOD TO KNOW:

If you have questions about COVID-19, the new Meetings Policy, need 

sanitizer for meetings, or have other questions, you can email us here: 

CovidQuestions@mountsinai.org. 

http://mshsintranet.mountsinai.org/uploadedFiles/COVID_19/COVID-19%20Meeting%20and%20Events%20Policy%203.8.2020.pdf
mailto:CovidQuestions%40mountsinai.org?subject=Questions%20about%20COVID-19

